
 

 

 
Dear Student and Parents, 
 
 
You are cordially invited to Huntley High School’s Special Services Student/Parent Night for 
incoming 9th graders!  
 
As many of you are aware, Huntley High School has three upcoming Course Recommendation 
nights on January 22, 23, and 24th. If you are wondering if these nights are applicable to your 
child due to Special Services or programming your child receives, please contact his/her current 
case manager to determine if this event is beneficial. 
 
Although these nights would have value for you and your child to attend, there is another Special 
Services Student/Parent Night which will discuss the support structure that is in place within our 
Special Services Department. This night is tailored to address services your child will receive 
through high school as determined by their Individualized Education Plan. 
 
The Special Services Student/Parent Night is February 19th from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm in the 
Cafeteria at Huntley High School. 
 
Through the opportunity of the Special Services Parent Night, you will receive a presentation 
from Special Services staff members, a tour of the building, and a question and answer session. 
 
We look forward to meeting with you and your child to help he/she have a successful transition 
to high school! 
 
Thank you, 

 
Kari Breese 
Kari Breese 
Special Services Department Chair 
kbreese@district158.org​/ 847-659-6537 
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